
Freedom of Information Office 
Resources Directorate 
Warwickshire Police Headquarters 
PO Box 4, Leek Wootton 
Warwickshire CV35 7QB 
Telephone: 01926 415720 
Fax No: 01926 415306 
email: Freedom.information@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 
Date: 03 September, 2008 
Mr G 
 
Dear Mr.  
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: F-2008-00310 
I write in connection with your request for information 
dated 10 August, 2008 which was received by Warwickshire 
Police on 10 August, 2008, in which you seek access to the 
following information: 
1) How many officers in this Police force attended training 
courses organized by Common Purpose in the last few years? 
2) How much this Police force spent for those Common 
Purpose courses? 
Following receipt of your request searches were conducted 
within Warwickshire Police to locate information relevant 
to your request. Please find below the responses to your 
questions. 
Q1. None - Common Purpose is not a company/organisation 
that Warwickshire Police have used for training or any 
other purpose. 
Q2. Nil 
Appeal Rights 
Your attention is drawn to the attached sheet, which 
details your right of appeal. 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this 
matter, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
Yours sincerely 
Sabina Harris 
Information Compliance Officer 


